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ONRI oppose SB 803 for several reasons: 

 

*This bill would completely phase out petroleum diesel in 7 years with no plan to 

address the supply of renewable diesel. 

*During the reign of the supermajority, the sale of renewable diesel is already being 

incentivized through the Clean Fuels Program. 

*Under Kate Brown's Executive Order 20-04 during COVID but this has nothing to do 

with Covid, the Environmental Quality Commission (EQC) adopted the Climate 

Protection Program (cap-and-reduce) that creates a preference for fuels like 

renewable diesel.  

*Under that same nothing to do with Covid Executive Order,  

the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) is already considering a rule that 

would more than double the clean fuels standard and make renewable diesel even 

more valuable.  

*SB 803 is another mandate. It is unnecessary and will hurt who makes our food, 

shelter, and clothing - the natural resource industries! 
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